
Our response to COVID-19 

As essential healthcare providers treating patients 

dealing with a wide variety of physical impair-

ments, LIVE EVERY DAY clinical sites will remain 

open until further notice. For those unable to 

come to our practice we are now offering telecom-

munication visits. 

We are taking all necessary precautions to offer 

safe treatment for our patients, as recommended 

and updated by the CDC guidelines. This includes 

both in-person treatment and telehealth sessions. 
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